
 

 

Friday 8th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Swimming Lessons at Thornton Heath Leisure Centre 
 
From Monday 18th September to Friday 29th September, the children in St Andrew’s class will be 
attending daily swimming lessons at Thornton Heath Leisure Centre. 
 
 
Over this two week period, we will be walking to Thornton Heath Leisure Centre each morning. 
The lessons will begin at 9.00am therefore it is imperative that we leave school promptly at 8.35 
each day. Please ensure your child arrives at school on time as we will not be able to wait for 
latecomers. 
 
There will be a qualified swimming teacher at the pool who will instruct the children during their 
lesson.  Boys should wear close fitting trunks or short swimming shorts. Girls should wear one-piece 
swimsuits and swimming hats. Your child must also have a towel packed in their swimming bags. 
 
Due to the nature of this weekly activity, it is imperative that all children behave impeccably at all 
times. Any dangerous or silly behaviour will result in your child being unable to attend these 
swimming lessons.  
 
We will require some parent helpers to assist. If you are available on any or all of these dates, 
please tick the relevant box on the reply slip and your child’s class teacher will speak with you to 
confirm the details. 
 
Please return the form by Friday 15th September the latest – thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Dench 
St. Andrew Class Teacher 
 ……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

St Andrew’s Class - Swimming (Y5) 
 
I give permission for my child ………………………………………………to attend daily 
swimming lessons at Thornton Heath Leisure Centre from Monday 18th September – Friday 29th 
September. 
 

I am available to help on some/all of the dates.  
 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………..Parent/Carer 


